
 

  

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

 
13th July 2018 

First Primary School in Bucks to achieve 

GOLD for UNICEF’s Rights Respecting 

School! 

Achieved GOLD award for the Schools 

Games accreditation! 



  
 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Date Event 

18th 
Jul 

Year 6 Production, 
from 6pm 

13th   
Jul 

FISA Summer Disco, 
from 6.30pm 

24th  
Jul 

Leavers Assembly, 
from 2pm 

24th  
Jul 

Last Day of Term 

 

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 

FISA Disco 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 
Donaldson 

28.5/30 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 98% 96% 90% 97% 98% 91% 99% 98% 
Lates 3 1 4 4 3 3 2 3 

Well done Rowling Class! 

! 

 

P4C - Question of 

the Week 
 

Can anything be art? 
 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Browne 
Amelia 
and Tyler 

Blake 
Tia and 
Jordan 

Dahl 
Ayaan and 
Katie 

Donaldson 
Michael 
and Edith 

Morpurgo 
Luke and 
Ria B 

Kipling 
Zinnia and 
Tony 

Rowling 
Julian and 
Harry 

Rosen 
Rhiannon 
and Olivia 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

The Summer Reading Challenge takes place over the summer 
holidays in libraries throughout England, Scotland and Wales. 
Developed by the charity The Reading Agency, along with the 
UK public library network, it is now in its 20th year and is the 

UK’s biggest annual reading promotion for primary aged 
children. 761,758 children in the UK took part in Animal Agents, 

the Summer Reading Challenge 2017.  
It starts on 14th July, Click here for the website which will 

tell you all how to take part.  
 

 
 
 

Craft Sale! 

Come and join us from 3.15pm on 
Monday 16th July for your final chance 

this year to buy some lovely craft items 
made by Enterprise Club. This is part of 

their fund raising for our outdoor 
classroom. 

 
Calling All Young Eco-

Warriors And Conservation 
Superheroes! 

Do you love dolphins, whales, turtles, 
seals and seabirds? Does seeing 

photos of whales with bellies full of 
plastic, turtles choking on plastic bags, 
or albatrosses feeding plastic pellets 

to their chicks make you see red? 
Are you fed up with finding plastic 

rubbish destroying your local beach or 
river? 

Would you like to be part of the 
solution, not the problem? 

You would? Fantastic!  
All you have to do is create a brilliant 

sculpture of an endangered sea 
creature or seabird from plastic 

rubbish and make it the best in the 
United Kingdom. 

Click here for more details. 

 

Cinderella and Rockerfella – The Final Performance! 

Due to the ‘ahem’ sporting event that happened this week, on 
Wednesday evening, we would like to remind everyone that the 

last performance for the End of Year production, 
Cinderella & Rockerfella is next Wednesday, 18th July at 6pm. 

We would like to request that the Year 5s that are singing at the 
performance are back at school for 5.30pm. 

All tickets are still valid for next week but are necessary so please 
remember to book them. 

You can book by clicking here. 
 

 

 
 

This Week In School… 
 

Year 3 – have been writing Gregory Cool's biography from researching the book Gregory 

Cool.  In Maths, they have been revising all the concepts taught in Maths throughout the 

year, concentrating mainly on time and roman numerals. 

Year 4 – have been working on their creature poems in English. In Maths, they have been 

applying their understanding of money to reasoning problems.  They have also continued to 

build their bug hotels in DT/Science.  

Year 5 – have been growing their brains this week in Maths when investigating percentages 
and fractions of amounts. In English, they having been finishing off their news script which 

we will perform in class next week.  
Year 6 – have finally performed their production of Cinderella Rockerfella for the rest of the 
school (and Year 2 children from the Infant School) as well as the first performance for 
parents on Tuesday afternoon - which was great!  Well done Year 6.  Everyone is looking 
forward to the final performance next Wednesday evening. The children have also been 
undertaking some transition work in preparation for their move to secondary school and 
have started working on their Leavers' assembly, still lots going on in Year 6! 
 

PMG Times 

From 28th July to 1st 
September, the Uxbridge 
PMG store will be open 
on Saturdays from 9am 

till 2pm. 
Thank you. 

 

Pre loved Uniform Sale 

Don’t forget to donate any 
unwanted uniform! 

We will be selling preloved items 
from 3pm next Tuesday and 

Thursday on the front lawn of the 
school.  

Thank you. 

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/fisas-summer-disco
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
http://www.authors4oceans.org/competition
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/yr-6-production-tickets

